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Subject: FW: Liquor store proposal

From: Rick Manning <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 12:13 PM 
To: Kellett, Leslie <Leslie.Kellett@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Re: Liquor store proposal 

My name is Richard Manning and my wife’s name is Linda Wrightson. We have lived at 1630 Kenwood St for the past 
22 years.  
We have invested time and energy into developing positive relationships with our neighbours as well as those who are 
less 
fortunate. Many people passing through have formed friendships with us. We understand that acceptance is part of 
giving 
a respectful hand up. In contrast the  addition of a liquor store does nothing to support our community.Thank you for 
your attention. 


